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Dear Families, 

Well, we are almost at the end of our first half term at Little Harriers! In spite of all our 

coughs and colds over the last couple of weeks, the children continue to really get involved in all 

of our activities and experiences with as much enthusiasm as ever.  

This week, we have been pegging out the washing in our role-play launderette and experimenting 

with the water channels outside. We have used conkers in tubs to create some fabulous swirly 

pictures and have had a great time using the parachute during this week’s PE session. 

We also attended the Official opening of Fruit Orchard & Allotment which was a lovely event. 

Also  in attendance were the Argos representatives that did all the hard work, the rest of the 

school and the Burton Mail so we’re looking forward to reading that article! We will let you know 

as soon as we are told when the article will be in the paper and online. We shouted a great big 

thank you which we hoped reached all the way down the A38 to the Argos Burton Depot to all 

the other workers that helped but we’re unable to come to the opening. We look forward to 

watching it all grow over the coming year!  

Next week promises to be just as exciting as we reflect on all we have experienced so far. The 

children were especially excited this morning to hear that we will be meeting Katie, our friend 

from Asda, who will be helping us to make pizza faces and Krispy cakes on Thursday.  

Now to this week’s Harrier. Birdie is very excited to announce that he will be going to spend the 

weekend with Isla! He has watched carefully over the last few days and, not only does Isla 

always show wonderful listening skills on the carpet, but she also helps to remind her friends if 

they are finding it hard. Great work, Isla! Please don’t be disappointed if Birdie has not come 

home with you yet- he is planning to visit you all very soon. 

The children looked very smart and sat beautifully for their first photos last week! A few 

parents have asked about the deadline for ordering photographs. Mrs Dennis has informed us 

that orders need to be returned to school by next Wednesday 23rd October at the latest.  

We hope that you have a lovely weekend and we look forward to our last week of this first half 

term as we get ready to countdown to Christmas on our return! 

 

Mrs Blackshaw and Mrs Buckley 
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